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September 16, 2011

MEMORANDUM

TO:  UNC system libraries, Community College libraries and other state agency libraries

FROM:  Robert Riddle, State Surplus Property Officer

RE:  Disposal of withdrawn library books

This memo is being issued to assist state libraries with the disposition of routinely withdrawn library materials. 

There are several ways for libraries to manage the disposition of library materials: 

· Sale items within libraries at public locations (service desk, check out, etc…)

· Local sale of books at pre-determined prices through on campus retail surplus stores

· Local yard sales of books

· Transfer or sale to qualified tax-exempt organizations and/or other state agencies

· Public bid sale through State Surplus Property

· Contract bid sale for a vendor to be the sole recipient of library material for a certain term
· Books that are withdrawn may also be destroyed locally through standard recycling methods. 
When books are sold, by any method, a check for the total amount of sales and a sales summary sheet is to be sent to State Surplus Property for Processing.   95% of funds are returned to the library each month.

It is our intention to allow books in usable condition to be repurposed and to work within the spirit of the existing regulations.  If you have any questions about these guidelines, please contact me. 

Robert Riddle
robert.riddle@doa.nc.gov

State Surplus Property Agency

1310 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, N.C.  27699-1310

Location: 6501 Chapel Hill Road, Raleigh, NC 27607-5009



 (919) 854-2160  Fax: (919) 854-2275
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